Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Ardurra Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, June 25, 2024, 6:00 p.m. and will be offered in-person and virtually simultaneously.
PLACE: The public meeting will take place at the Charles F. Dodge City Center – First Floor Meeting Room located at 601 City Center Way, Pembroke Pines, Florida 32025.
To participate virtually from your computer, tablet or smartphone please register using the link: 
https://tinyurl.com/PembrokeRoadMeeting. Participants can also use their phone by dialing in to +1(562)247-8422; Access code: 310-413-152.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will hold a Public Meeting for the roadway improvement project along Pembroke Road from Douglas Road (SW 89th Avenue) to State Road (SR) 817/University Drive, in Broward County. The project identification number is 436980-1-52-01.
The meeting will consist of a formal presentation followed by an open discussion. Staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance. Comments and questions will be answered in the order received. If your question is not answered during the event, a response will be provided in writing following the meeting. Questions and comments may also be submitted prior to the meeting by e-mailing the Project Manager.
Community feedback is at the core of all we do, FDOT works with the public to balance their community vision with the community's transportation needs. This is routine on all our projects to ensure Florida's infrastructure is safe, resilient, and efficient for many years into the future. Notices are being sent to all property owners and tenants located within 500 feet of the projects and to other public officials, regulatory agencies, organizations, and individuals interested in the projects.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Ms. Claudia Vinitskiy-Calvo, P.E. at (954)777-4476 or via email at Claudia.Vinitskiy-Calvo@dot.state.fl.us.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Ms. Claudia Vinitskiy-Calvo, P.E. at (954)777-4476 or in writing at FDOT, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or by email at: Claudia.Vinitskiy-Calvo@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: FDOT Project Manager, Ms. Claudia Vinitskiy-Calvo, P.E. at (954)777-4476 or via email at Claudia.Vinitskiy-Calvo@dot.state.fl.us.
